The following items were discussed at the April 12, 2024 FA LGBTQ+ Meeting

In attendance: Katy M, Edward C, Jeffery Shrader (guest), Lisa J, Howard C, Nicky S

FA updates
LGBTQ+ pedagogy workshops updates
Auraria LGTBQ Center meet ups google sheet below
Office of Equity deadnaming s student (again) -visit 11:25 from J
Strategies for more information from the higher ups about changes to the university information systems and encouraging them to put experts in the room for these conversations 

From Tyrell 
You are receiving this email I know you have been involved in the work of supporting LGBTQ students at Auraria and/or your perspective on the successes and challenges of that work are very valuable. I would greatly appreciate it if you could find time between now and next Friday to capture that perspective via this Google form, and help shape not only the future of the LGBTQ Student Resource Center, but how LGBTQ students at Auraria are served in general. 

Inclusive Self-Reported Demographics Project

Your input is needed! We are conducting an evaluation of our data systems to ensure that the diverse and varied identities of our campus community are accurately reflected in our online systems in an effort to reduce harm and invisibility. You can view the current state of our data systems and some initial recommendations from the CU System about how they could be changed then submit your feedback and recommendations. How to contribute:

•Attend the Focus Group Feedback session Wednesday, April 17 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm – Student Commons Room 1401.  Please RSVP

•Submit your feedback and recommendations for improvement through the following survey: Inclusive Self-Reported Demographics Criteria at CU Denver Campus Community Input Survey

Affinity group social May 1
CU Denver LGBTQ+ Faculty and Staff Affinity Group invites you to join us for a casual meetup at the Tivoli Brewing CO Taphouse.  Come enjoy a relaxed atmosphere, connect with colleagues, and meet new faculty and staff members. We look forward to seeing you there!
Please share this with your network.  Here is a calendar link to share: https://calendar.ucdenver.edu/event/lgbtq-social-tivoli-brewing-co-tap-house
Date:  Wednesday, May 1, 2024
Time:  4:30pm to 6:00pm

